
 
Where Hope Opens Doors 

 
August 18, 2016 
Mr. Kevin O’Donnell 
Y-BY Rental Center 
1090 Route 45 
Wenonah, NJ 08090 
 
Dear Mr. O’Donnell: 
 
I trust that this letter finds you blessed and enjoying your final days of summer! 
 
Thank you very much for the donation of the use of the popcorn popper for our 
South Jersey Dream Center Food and Clothing Distribution this past Tuesday.  
There’s nothing like the scent of fresh popcorn, our guests loved it! 
 
We served over 170 families at our special Annual Family and Friends Day, 
complete with free haircuts, health screenings, hotdogs, lemonade, balloon 
creations, games, lots of prizes, and of course, free popcorn.  It was a blast!  
Your thoughtfulness helps us to bless so many people in our local community.   
 
May God continue to richly bless you and your staff for your continued 
kindness, and prosper you and your company with increase on every level.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Rev. Natalie Fortunato 
Administrator   
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